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  The By-Laws CommiƩee has been working very hard since the 
first of the year, especially since April. We had two members 
have to leave to personal reasons, but had two more step up. 
AŌer several meeƟngs and discussions, we now have everything 
in place to proceed at convenƟon. Our new members have 
been a great assess. I couldn’t have done this without their 
help. Thank You! 

 

Wynella Bethards 

AVVA By-Laws Chair 


